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Public Statement for the County Council Meeting  
on 20 July 2017 

 
 
Statement from Ms Sally Maslin and Mr Andreas Scheffler, as residents of Weymouth in 

relation to the Recovery Hub at 22 Abbotsbury Rd, Weymouth 
 
 
To hand in a petition signed by over 650  local residents objecting to the proposal to open 
a drug and alcohol recovery facility  to serve those affected by addiction, coming from 
across the whole of Dorset, at 22 Abbotsbury Rd Weymouth,  and asking Dorset County 
Council to carefully reconsider this proposal.   
 
To outline why we consider this location to be both inadequate and inappropriate and that 
the siting of this facility at this location is not fair on local residents, local businesses nor 
on its potential clients. 

 


